
From: Kerri Knopp [mailto:Kerri.Knopp@is.vic.edu.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 28 August 2018 6:00 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Cathy Lovell (CLovell@aisnsw.edu.au); Peter Ruffini; Michael Shorter; Elizabeth Sexton; Nigel 

Briggs; 'aodgers@ieu.org.au' 

Subject: AM2014/196 and AM2014/197 - Decision ([2018] FWCFB 4695), 9 August 2018  

 

Dear Vice President Hatcher 

 

Please find attached a letter requesting a conference to discuss the operation, and potential effects, of the 

model casual conversion clause should it be inserted into the Educational Services (Teachers) Award 2010 

[MA000077]. 

 

Kind regards 

 

            Kerri Knopp 

 

Kerri Knopp  

Director, Strategic Relations  

 



"We work flexibly at Independent Schools Victoria. I'm sending this message now because this time suits me, 

and I encourage you to read, respond or action this email at a time that best works for you."  
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